Te Kura o Kaipatiki

School Newsletter

17 December 2013

Message from Mr Ted Benton, Principal

Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers Tena Koutou Katoa

Congratulations to the following Year 9 and Year 10 students who excelled academically in 2013 and were recognised at the Junior Prize Giving last week for their achievements.

First Place in Year 9 (Top academic student across all subjects in Year 9): Kayley Balderstone

Year 9 Dean's Award (Top students in Year 9): Stefania Cotos, Jasmine Eriksen, Josh Israel Gonzales, Erik Grundy, Charlotte Horne, Alicia Lie, Samantha Manansala, Miejie Ysa Villacarta and Tudor Zagreanu.

Year 9 Principal's Award (Top all rounder in Year 9): Kayley Balderstone

First Place in Year 10 (Top academic student across all subjects in Year 10): Alexis Elloso

Year 10 Dean's Award (Top students in Year 10): Rommnie Ian Almogela, Keegan Corbett, Gavin Downie, Nicola Danielle Guidote, James Moody-Turnwald, Stephanie Rigg and Jazmyn Spicer.

Year 10 Principal's Award (Top all rounder in Year 10): Keegan Corbett

Information to parents or caregivers

Enrolments for 2014

If you have not yet enrolled your child, please email Daisy Shim d.shim@gc.ac.nz for more information. We look forward to you joining us at Glenfield College.

Start of 2014

Tuesday 28th January

Students in Years 12 and 13 who have subject choice changes to make, following the NCEA results, will be required to attend school. A list of these students required at school will be posted on the school website on Friday 24th January. Students are not required to wear school uniform on this day.

Wednesday 29th January

All new students to the school, and students from Years 12 and 13 who have trained as senior leaders will be required at school at 8:45am on this day. The day begins with a Powhiri to which families of new students are invited. This is a full day for Year 9 students only. Students in Years 9 to 12 must be in correct school uniform and Year 13 students must meet the Year 13 dress code.

Thursday 30th January

The 2014 school year commences for students from Years 10 to 13 at 8:45am in the morning with Tutor Group. This is a normal school day finishing at 3:10pm. Students in Years 9 to 12 must be in correct school uniform and Year 13 students must meet the Year 13 dress code.

Season's Sest Wishes

Twish you all a happy and safe holiday season and a great start to 2014.